
Carriageways occupied by participants
of public meeting in Victoria Park

     Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

     Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it
at suitable intervals:

     A public meeting is underway in Victoria Park. Carriageways of Causeway
Road and Hennessy Road are currently occupied by some participants heading
towards Admiralty. Police appeal to members of the public to mind their own
safety and drivers to stay tuned to the latest traffic arrangements.

     The report room services of Wan Chai Police Station are now suspended.
In case of emergency, please call 999.
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